pril 12, 1988

Mr. David W, Cockfield

Vice President, Nuclear

Portland General Electric Company
121 S.W, Salmon Stireet

Portland, Cregon 97204

Near Mr, Cockfield:

SUBJECT: NRC BULLETIN 87-01, “THINNING OF PIPE WALLS
AT FUCLEAR POWER PLANTS"

On July 9, 1987, NRC Bulletin 87-01 was issued requesting that licensees for
nurlear power plants holding an operating license or a construction permit
submit information concerning their programs for monitoring the thickness of
pipe walls in high-cnergy single-phase and two-phase carbon steel piping
systems, Portland General Electric Company responded to the Bulletin by
letter acated September 18, 1987,

The information you provided is being used to determine the extent of industry
participation and implementation of erosion/corrosion inspection programs and
to obtain data on cbserved pipe wall thinning, While the staff hes reviewed
your response in that context, no further plant-specific action with respect
to the Bulletin is required at thiz time,

wWe will notify you should there be eny future action that may be required
regarding the subject of Pipe Wall Thinning. Should you have any question, I
can be contacted at (301) 492-1366.

Sincerely,

original signed by

Terence L, Chan, Project Manacer

Project Directorate V

Livision of Reactor Project - [II,
IV, V and Special Projects

cC: See next page
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Mr. David W, Cockfield
Portland General Electric Company

)

Senfor Resident Inspector

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Trojan Nuciear Plant

Post Office Box 0

Rainier, Oregon 97048

Mr. Michael J, Syxes, Chatrman
Board of County Commissiouners
Columbta County

St. Helens, Oregon 97501

Mr. William T, Dixon
Ocegon Department of Energy
Salem, Oregon 97310

chional Administrator, Region V
U.5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210

Walnut Creek, Californie 94596

Trojan Nuclear Plant



